
 
 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL MEETING 

BEING HELD VIA ELECTRONIC MEANS 
 

February 28 2022 Regular Council Meeting  – 7:00 p.m. 

Town Council will be hosting their upcoming meeting via electronic means.  The purpose of holding 
an electronic meeting is to avoid exposing persons to COVID-19 during this pandemic.  The meeting 
will comply with the Meeting Procedures (COVID-19 Suppression) Regulation adopted by the 
Government of Alberta on March 27, 2020 and the Municipal Government Act. 

Members of the public are encouraged to participate and will be able to hear the meeting as it occurs.  
Anyone wishing to make a written submission for this meeting are encouraged to send an email 
prior to 12pm on Monday, February 28th, 2022 to:  sburton@town.stpaul.ab.ca 

Town Council welcomes you to join their meeting! 
 

https://www.stpaul.ca/ 
Go to Town Hall>Live Stream Meetings 

 

Meetings are open to the public except for those portions which are held in Closed Session. 

Changes to meeting dates, times or locations are posted at https://townstpaul.civicweb.net, under 
Calendar tab.  

For additional information, please contact Sarah Burton, Executive Assistant at 780-645-1765.  
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